
3.6.2 Number of awards and recognitions received by the Institution, its teachers and students for extension activities from Government/Government 
recognised bodies during last five years (15) 
3.6.2.1: Total number of awards and recognition received for extension activities from Government /Government recognised bodies year wise during last 
five years  

 

Name of the activity Name of the Award/ 
recognition  

Name of the Awarding government/ 
government recognised bodies 

Year of 
award  

Link to award letters 

Blood donation camp Certificate of Appreciation Indian Red Cross Society, Karnataka 
Branch 

2016-17 View Document(Page 1) 

Blood donation camp Certificate of Appreciation Dr. Rajkumar (Appaji) Blood Bank, 
Bangalore 

View Document(Page 2) 

Blood donation camp Certificate of Appreciation Sanjeevini Blood Bank View Document(Page 3) 

Blood donation camp Certificate of Appreciation Sri Siddhartha University View Document(Page 4) 

Blood donation camp Certificate of Appreciation District Hospital, Tumkur View Document(Page 5) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Gangothri Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Gangothri Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Gangothri Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2016-17/362/362e-copiesOfExtensionActivities.pdf#page=1�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2016-17/362/362e-copiesOfExtensionActivities.pdf#page=2�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2016-17/362/362e-copiesOfExtensionActivities.pdf#page=3�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2016-17/362/362e-copiesOfExtensionActivities.pdf#page=4�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2016-17/362/362e-copiesOfExtensionActivities.pdf#page=5�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-1.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-2.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-3.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-4.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-5.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-6.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-7.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-8.pdf�


Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Sanjivenni Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Sanjivenni Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Sanjivenni Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Sanjivenni Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of 2nd Link Road Park, from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of 2nd Link Road Park, from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of 2nd Link Road Park, from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of 2nd Link Road Park, from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of 2nd Link Road Park, from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of 2nd Link Road Park, from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-9.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-10.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-11.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-12.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-13.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-14.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-15.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-16.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-17.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-18.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-19.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-20.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-21.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-22.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-23.pdf�


Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of 2nd Link Road Park, from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-24.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-25.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-26.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-27.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-28.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-29.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-30.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-31.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-32.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-33.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-34.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-35.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-36.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-37.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-38.pdf�


Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 
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Name of the activity Name of the Award/ 
recognition  

Name of the Awarding government/ 
government recognised bodies 

Year of 
award  

Link to award letters 

Blood donation camp Certificate of Appreciation Bangalore Blood Bank 2017-18 View Document(Page 1) 

Blood donation camp Certificate of Appreciation Sanjeevini Blood Bank View Document(Page 2) 

Blood donation camp Certificate of Appreciation Surya Hospital Blood Bank View Document(Page 3) 

Blood donation camp Certificate of Appreciation District Hospital, Tumkur View Document(Page 4) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Dasappa Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-39.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-40.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2016-17/corporation%202016-2017-41.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2017-18/362/362e-copiesOfExtensionActivities.pdf#page=1�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2017-18/362/362e-copiesOfExtensionActivities.pdf#page=2�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2017-18/362/362e-copiesOfExtensionActivities.pdf#page=3�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2017-18/362/362e-copiesOfExtensionActivities.pdf#page=4�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-1.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-2.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-3.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-4.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-5.pdf�


Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Dasappa Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Dasappa Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Dasappa Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Gangothri Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Gangothri Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Gangothri Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Gangothri Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Kailasa Ashram Park from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Kailasa Ashram Park from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Kailasa Ashram Park from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Kailasa Ashram Park from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Kailasa Ashram Park from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-6.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-7.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-8.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-9.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-10.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-11.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-12.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-13.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-14.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-15.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-16.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-17.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-18.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-19.pdf�


Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Maruthi Nagar Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Maruthi Nagar Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Maruthi Nagar Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Maruthi Nagar Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of 7th A Cross Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of 7th A Cross Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of 7th A Cross Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of 7th A Cross Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of 2nd Link Road Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of 2nd Link Road Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of 2nd Link Road Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of 2nd Link Road Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Ragavendra Nagar Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Ragavendra Nagar Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-20.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-21.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-22.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-23.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-24.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-25.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-26.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-27.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-28.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-29.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-30.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-31.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-32.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-33.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-34.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-35.pdf�


Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Ragavendra Nagar Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Ragavendra Nagar Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Sapthagiri Layout Park from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Sapthagiri Layout Park from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Sapthagiri Layout Park from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Sapthagiri Layout Park from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Sanjiveni Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Sanjiveni Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Sanjiveni Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of 2nd Link Road Park, from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document 
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Name of the activity Name of the Award/ 
recognition  

Name of the Awarding government/ 
government recognised bodies 

Year of 
award  

Link to award letters 

Blood donation camp Certificate of Appreciation District Hospital, Tumkur 2018-19 View Document 

http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-36.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-37.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-38.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-39.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-40.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-41.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-42.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-43.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-44.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2017-18/carporation%202017-2018-45.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/362Certificates.pdf�


Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 1) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Dasappa Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 2) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Gangothri Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 3) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Kailasa Ashram Park, from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 4) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Maruthi Nagar Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 5) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of 7th A Cross Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 6) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of 2nd Link Road Park, from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 7) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Ragavendra Nagar Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 8) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Sapthagiri Layout Park from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 9) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Sanjiveni Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 10) 

http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=1�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=2�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=3�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=4�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=5�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=6�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=7�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=8�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=9�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=10�


Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 11) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 12) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of PAAPU PARK from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 13) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SAPTHAGIRI LAYOUT Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 14) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 15) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 16) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 17) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 18) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 19) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 20) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 21) 

http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=11�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=12�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=13�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=14�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=15�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=16�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=17�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=18�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=19�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=20�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=21�


Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 22) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 23) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 24) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 25) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 26) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 27) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 28) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 29) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 30) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 31) 

http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=22�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=23�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=24�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=25�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=26�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=27�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=28�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=29�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=30�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=31�


Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 32) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 33) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 34) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 35) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 36) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 37) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 38) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 39) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur  View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur  View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Kailasa Ashram Park, from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur  View Document 

http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=32�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=33�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=34�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=35�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=36�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=37�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=38�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2018-19/362/Park%20Certificates%202018-19.pdf#page=39�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2018-19/carporation%202018-2019-1.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2018-19/carporation%202018-2019-2.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2018-19/carporation%202018-2019-3.pdf�


Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Kailasa Ashram Park, from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur  View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Kailasa Ashram Park, from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur  View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Kailasa Ashram Park, from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur  View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SAPTHAGIRI LAYOUT Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur  View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SAPTHAGIRI LAYOUT Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur  View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SAPTHAGIRI LAYOUT Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur  View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SAPTHAGIRI LAYOUT Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur  View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Sanjiveni Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur  View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Sanjiveni Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur  View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Sanjiveni Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur  View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Sanjiveni Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur  View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of PAAPU PARK from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur  View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of PAAPU PARK from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur  View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of PAAPU PARK from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur  View Document 

http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2018-19/carporation%202018-2019-4.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2018-19/carporation%202018-2019-5.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2018-19/carporation%202018-2019-6.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2018-19/carporation%202018-2019-7.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2018-19/carporation%202018-2019-8.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2018-19/carporation%202018-2019-9.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2018-19/carporation%202018-2019-10.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2018-19/carporation%202018-2019-11.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2018-19/carporation%202018-2019-12.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2018-19/carporation%202018-2019-13.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2018-19/carporation%202018-2019-14.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2018-19/carporation%202018-2019-15.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2018-19/carporation%202018-2019-16.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2018-19/carporation%202018-2019-17.pdf�


Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of PAAPU PARK from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur  View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of 2nd Link Road Park, from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur  View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of 2nd Link Road Park, from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur  View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of 2nd Link Road Park, from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur  View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of 2nd Link Road Park, from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur  View Document 
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Name of the activity Name of the Award/ 
recognition  

Name of the Awarding government/ 
government recognised bodies 

Year of 
award  

Link to award letters 

Blood donation camp Certificate of Appreciation Indian Red Cross Society, Karnataka 
Branch 

2019-20 View Document(Page 1) 

Blood donation camp Certificate of Appreciation District Hospital, Tumkur View Document(Page 2) 

Blood donation camp Certificate of Appreciation Sree Siddaganga Hospital Blood Bank, 
Tumakuru 

View Document(Page 3) 

Off Road Vehicle competition 1st rank All Over India ISIEINDIA View Document 

Off Road Vehicle competition Participation/Recognition BAJA SAEINDIA 
Collegiate club Recognition SAE India 
Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 1) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 2) 

http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2018-19/carporation%202018-2019-18.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2018-19/carporation%202018-2019-19.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2018-19/carporation%202018-2019-20.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2018-19/carporation%202018-2019-21.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/Jan2023/362/2018-19/carporation%202018-2019-22.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2019-20/362/362Certificates.pdf#page=1�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2019-20/362/362Certificates.pdf#page=2�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2019-20/362/362Certificates.pdf#page=3�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2019-20/362/MED362.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2019-20/362/Park%20Certificates%202019-20.pdf#page=1�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2019-20/362/Park%20Certificates%202019-20.pdf#page=2�


Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 3) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 4) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Gangothri Main Road from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 5) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Gangothri Main Road from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 6) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Gangothri Main Road from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 7) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Gangothri Main Road from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 8) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 9) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Sanjivenni Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 10) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Sanjivenni Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 11) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Sanjivenni Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 12) 

http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2019-20/362/Park%20Certificates%202019-20.pdf#page=3�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2019-20/362/Park%20Certificates%202019-20.pdf#page=4�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2019-20/362/Park%20Certificates%202019-20.pdf#page=5�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2019-20/362/Park%20Certificates%202019-20.pdf#page=6�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2019-20/362/Park%20Certificates%202019-20.pdf#page=7�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2019-20/362/Park%20Certificates%202019-20.pdf#page=8�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2019-20/362/Park%20Certificates%202019-20.pdf#page=9�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2019-20/362/Park%20Certificates%202019-20.pdf#page=10�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2019-20/362/Park%20Certificates%202019-20.pdf#page=11�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2019-20/362/Park%20Certificates%202019-20.pdf#page=12�


Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Sanjivenni Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 13) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 14) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 15) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 16) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 17) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of 2 nd Link Road park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 18) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of 2 nd Link Road park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 19) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of 2 nd Link Road park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 20) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of 2 nd Link Road park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 21) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of 2 nd Link Road park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 22) 

http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2019-20/362/Park%20Certificates%202019-20.pdf#page=13�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2019-20/362/Park%20Certificates%202019-20.pdf#page=14�
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http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2019-20/362/Park%20Certificates%202019-20.pdf#page=22�


Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of 2 nd Link Road park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 23) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of 2 nd Link Road park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 24) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 25) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 26) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 27) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 28) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 29) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 30) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 31) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 32) 

http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2019-20/362/Park%20Certificates%202019-20.pdf#page=23�
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http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2019-20/362/Park%20Certificates%202019-20.pdf#page=28�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2019-20/362/Park%20Certificates%202019-20.pdf#page=29�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2019-20/362/Park%20Certificates%202019-20.pdf#page=30�
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http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2019-20/362/Park%20Certificates%202019-20.pdf#page=32�


Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 33) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 34) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 35) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 36) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 37) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 38) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of SIT Back Gate Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 39) 
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Name of the activity Name of the Award/ 
recognition  

Name of the Awarding government/ 
government recognised bodies 

Year of 
award  

Link to award letters 

AIDS Awareness Program Best Red Ribbon College Indian Medical Association & District 
AIDS Control Office, Tumakuru 

2020-21 View Document 

http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2019-20/362/Park%20Certificates%202019-20.pdf#page=33�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2019-20/362/Park%20Certificates%202019-20.pdf#page=34�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2019-20/362/Park%20Certificates%202019-20.pdf#page=35�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2019-20/362/Park%20Certificates%202019-20.pdf#page=36�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2019-20/362/Park%20Certificates%202019-20.pdf#page=37�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2019-20/362/Park%20Certificates%202019-20.pdf#page=38�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2019-20/362/Park%20Certificates%202019-20.pdf#page=39�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/362/NSS362.pdf�


Women Empowerment Program Certificate of Recognition for 
outstandning contribution in 
the field of Women 
Empowerment 

Shikshak Kalyan Foundation View Document 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 1) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 2) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 3) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 4) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Dasappa Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 5) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Dasappa Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 6) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Dasappa Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 7) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Dasappa Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 8) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Gangothri Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 9) 

http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/362/MCA362.pdf�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/362/Park%20Certificates%202020-21.pdf#page=1�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/362/Park%20Certificates%202020-21.pdf#page=2�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/362/Park%20Certificates%202020-21.pdf#page=3�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/362/Park%20Certificates%202020-21.pdf#page=4�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/362/Park%20Certificates%202020-21.pdf#page=5�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/362/Park%20Certificates%202020-21.pdf#page=6�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/362/Park%20Certificates%202020-21.pdf#page=7�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/362/Park%20Certificates%202020-21.pdf#page=8�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/362/Park%20Certificates%202020-21.pdf#page=9�


Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Gangothri Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 10) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Gangothri Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 11) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Gangothri Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 12) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Kailasa Ashram Park from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 13) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Kailasa Ashram Park from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 14) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Kailasa Ashram Park from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 15) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Kailasa Ashram Park from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 16) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 17) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 18) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 19) 

http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/362/Park%20Certificates%202020-21.pdf#page=10�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/362/Park%20Certificates%202020-21.pdf#page=11�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/362/Park%20Certificates%202020-21.pdf#page=12�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/362/Park%20Certificates%202020-21.pdf#page=13�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/362/Park%20Certificates%202020-21.pdf#page=14�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/362/Park%20Certificates%202020-21.pdf#page=15�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/362/Park%20Certificates%202020-21.pdf#page=16�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/362/Park%20Certificates%202020-21.pdf#page=17�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/362/Park%20Certificates%202020-21.pdf#page=18�
http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/362/Park%20Certificates%202020-21.pdf#page=19�


Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Nrupatunga Extension Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 20) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Maruthi Nagar Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 21) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Maruthi Nagar Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 22) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Maruthi Nagar Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 23) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Maruthi Nagar Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 24) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of 7th A Cross Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 25) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of 7th A Cross Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 26) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of 7th A Cross Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 27) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of 7th A Cross Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 28) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of 2nd Link Road Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 29) 

http://www.sit.ac.in/department/iqac/docs/NAAC2/2020-21/362/Park%20Certificates%202020-21.pdf#page=20�
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Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of 2nd Link Road Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 30) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of 2nd Link Road Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 31) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of 2nd Link Road Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 32) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Ragavendra Nagar Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 33) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Ragavendra Nagar Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 34) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Ragavendra Nagar Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 35) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Ragavendra Nagar Park from 
NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 36) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Sapthagiri Layout Park from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 37) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Sapthagiri Layout Park from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 38) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Sapthagiri Layout Park from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 39) 
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Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Sapthagiri Layout Park from NSS-
SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 40) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Sanjiveni Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 41) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Sanjiveni Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 42) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Sanjiveni Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 43) 

Swachh Bharath Activity by cleaning and 
maintainance of Sanjiveni Park from NSS-SIT 

Societal Benefit award Tumkur City Corporation, Tumkur View Document(Page 44) 
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